
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back! We do hope you have all had a good half-term and ready to pick 

up where we left off 😊#work work and more work Maple Class!!! 
 

Overview of our curriculum for this half-term: 
 

English: Reading and writing for a purpose and 

communication and enter-prise skills. 

Mathematics: Shape, space, sequencing, sorting and position and 

numbers and number systems. 

Science: Animals, including humans. 

PSHE: Mental Health and Well-being and 

Understanding Rights and Responsbilities. 

Computing: Internet Safety Day  - Online Safety and 

developing skills using word and presentation software. 

Art: Pottery              

  PE: Invasion Games 

RE: Recognising different cultures and celebrations. 

Lifeskills: Cooking for a Celebration. 

 
A few Reminders; 

• Wednesday: PE (students are to arrive in school PE kit and footwear). 
**Reading Books and Home School Diaries to be sent into school daily. 

 
And here’s to another happy half-term!  
 
If you have any concerns please feel to contact me via the school office. 
Many thanks,  
 

Team Maple. 
Claire Amos, Emma Cox and Henry Smith 


